Recommendation to the citizens of the Republic of Serbia to avoid trips to Libya
Thursday, 02 April 2015.

el e
e Y 1 e e
e . — .

Tripoli, Sirte, Benghazi and Derna. This development has resulted in the departure of many
foreign nationals and staff of certain diplomatic and consular missions from Libya, and there is
an increased risk of armed robbery, kidnapping of foreigners and attacks on the population.

We appeal to the citizens of the Republic of Serbia to avoid trips to Libya. Citizens of the
Republic of Serbia who are in Libya are advised to leave the country.

Citizens of the Republic of Serbia who require consular assistance and protection should
contact the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Tripoli.

Address of the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Tripoli is: District Ben Ashur, Abdal Ben
Salam, P.O.Box 1087 TRIPOLI. The telephone numbers of the Embassy are: + 21 821/
333-54-04, + 21 821 / 333-33-92, + 21 821 / 333-08-19, + 21 821 / 362-32-05, + 21 821/
362-32-06.




